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Initial Meeting

At the beginning of this SCRUM cycle, the team met to go over a document standard and its plan of action. The team spent much time going over how we want to document the code to make it more accessible. The team also talked about how we wanted to communicate. We chose more than one way of sharing code, and, doing meetings twice every cycle. This was very helpful in finishing the teams objectives. The team put these practices to use, and it turned out very smooth and swift. These meetings acted as the core to us working as a completely functional team. 

Better Scheduling

Throughout the beginning of the SCRUM cycle, everyone was very busy and the code was untouched. Everyone had a lot of work, but the team did not touch the code until the second week, which I thought, was bad. This is important because the team was lucky enough to achieve its goals during this SCRUM cycle in such a short amount of time, but I do not think we will always be this lucky. I think the team needs to schedule the cycle out better so it can be worked on throughout. 

Good Communication

[bookmark: _GoBack]The team communicated fantastically throughout the entire SCRUM cycle. We knew what was being done to the code at all times, when it was finished, and if a fix was implemented. The team had lively discussions about certain bugs, and what was done to fix them. I thought this was the most important event of this cycle. Good communication is key. The team bonds well and it knows exactly what the other members are doing. This will lead to every cycle being done efficiently. 


Action Plan

One practice the team should continue is doing the weekly meetings.

One practice that should be revised is better scheduling. This can be done by simply talking it out and focusing the teams efforts. 
